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What's New... 
     We continue to be heartened by the generosity and support of so many of our 

alumni--from wonderful notes of praise for the work that we are doing and for 

the newsletter, to the establishment of new awards for our graduates.  This June 

2024, two more alumni families have added three new awards to the roster.  The 

family of Ernest T. Hatch established a memorial award in his honor, giving 

$500 to a student who has demonstrated interest/involvement in 

community/civic activities, and who plans to continue studies at a 2 or 4-year 

academic institution.  The Sorel Family--Maureen Sorel Trefethen, William J.  

Sorel III, Melissa Sorel, and Mary M. Walsh-- has also established two awards. 

The William J. Sorel Business Award gives $500  to a student who has 

demonstrated excellence in Business studies, and the Mary Sorel 

Nursing/Health Award  gives $500 to a student who has demonstrated 

excellence and interest in the health care field, including Health Education. 

     In this issue you will also find "news" about the upcoming 50th Year reunion 

of the CHS Class of '74.  Find all of the details in the article below! 

     You will also notice in this issue a new feature--"In Memoriam".  We want 

to give alumni a simple note of the passing of CHS faculty members and 

members of the Alumni Association Executive Council during the past year.  In 

this issue, we have listed all of those who have died since 2019, when the 

current Board of Directors and newsletter editor took over management of the 

Association.  Future issues will only need to provide information about those 

who passed since the publication of the previous newsletter. 

 ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
***Cohoes High Class of 1974---50th Reunion*** 

The Class of '74 will be celebrating its 50-year reunion on Saturday, October 19, 

2024 at the Ukrainian Club on Pulaski Avenue in Cohoes. Festivities will begin 

at 6pm and continue until 11pm with live entertainment by Rusty Old Guys with 

EJ Hopek.  A buffet will be catered by Babe's Cafe with a limited open bar of 

beer, wine, and soda included.  The event will definitely be informal, so please 

dress for comfort.  The cost is $45 per person.  In order to give us an accurate 

head count, please email to chsclassof74reunion@outlook.com to let us know 

that you plan to attend.  Please include your name (with maiden name if 

applicable), your email and home mailing addresses, and the number of people 

in your group.  Once we receive your email, we will send you payment 

information via mail or email. **Deadline for payment is October 1, 2024.   

 If you know anyone who is not on Facebook, please forward this information to 

them, or include their contact information in your email to us. 

 

***Updates will be posted on the Alumni Association website--

cohoeshighschoolalumniassociation.org 

 

Mission Statement:  The Cohoes 

High School Alumni Association 

strives to promote and to foster 

fellowship and loyalty among the 

alumni and to provide financial 

assistance, through its scholarships 

and awards, to graduating seniors of 

Cohoes High School to encourage 

them to pursue their personal goals. 
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The President's Report...  
    

    It’s hard to believe another year has gone by, and the 

Alumni Association is moving along smoothly. We felt 

much more confident about how everything came 

together year—donations, awards, and the newsletter. 

 

     Donations were a bit flat at the beginning of the 

year, but as always, our alumni came through. We love 

reading the notes included with your donations; sharing 

them is one of the highlights of our meetings. The 

Founders Awards take up a largest portion of the yearly 

donations, so we are always looking for ways to reach 

new alumni in your family or any younger alumni you 

know and sharing our information. Our website 

provides a comprehensive overview of the association 

and features our current newsletter. Our contact and 

donation information are also available. 

 

     Two new families came to us this year wanting to 

honor a member of their family with an award. This, in 

turn, helps another senior achieve goals. The High 

School is always thrilled when we bring them new 

awards 

. 

     The newsletter, in Sharon Mitchell’s capable hands, 

is always full of interesting news and information. Her 

vision each year is clear and well thought out, making 

for good reading on a warm summer day. 

      

     If you’re curious about how the district is doing now, 

please check out their website and social media pages. 

There is almost daily posting on Instagram with updates 

on what is happening in all of the schools. 
 

 

                                                                     

 

 

 

From the Editor... 
     

     Let me begin by telling you, my fellow alumni, how 

much we appreciate those of you who take the time to send 

notes to us with your dues/donations.  Please be assured 

that we do read each one; some of them are notes of 

support for our efforts, and some contain suggestions for 

improvement.  Your suggestions are always given careful 

consideration, but they may simply not be feasible for us to 

implement.  Please realize that all of the work to produce 

each newsletter is actually done by only 3-4 people, so,  

often we just don't have the time or resources to make 

certain changes.  If you don't see your suggestion 

appearing in the newsletter, please do not think that your 

ideas have been ignored, and please do continue to send 

your ideas along. 

 

     Next, you may have noticed that, over the past five or 

so years, several former CHS faculty have passed on; 

many of us are now in that age bracket from which we are 

called "to the Principal's office" for the last time. Quite a 

few of our alumni no longer live in the immediate 

Cohoes/Capital region and might not, therefore, be aware 

of these losses.   

 

     I have added an "In Memoriam" feature that includes 

basic information about the CHS faculty who have died 

since the current Board of Directors/newsletter editor took 

the reins of the Association.  In future issues, we can list 

only those who passed during the previous year.  Some of 

you may have very good, positive memories of these 

educators; I certainly hope so. 

Enjoy the newsletter! 

 
 

 

Treasurer's Report… 

     First, I want to express our gratitude for your continued financial support of the Alumni Association. Since June 1, 

2023, we have received a total of $14,286 in payment of dues and donations At the Awards Ceremony on June 25, 2024, a 

grand total of $84,612 was distributed to the seniors of the Class of '24. Of that grand total, $53,300 came from the 

Alumni Association and its Awards sponsors. 

     Each year our goal is to meet all of our annual financial obligations solely from your dues and donations; those 

obligations include funding of the Founders' Awards and the publication and mailing of the newsletter and the postcard 

reminder in February. Both the newsletter and postcard are very successful in generating an influx of payments of dues 

and donations. 

     Anyone who would like more detailed information about our finances may obtain it at the annual general membership 

meeting that is held each year in May. We know that we can count on you to help us to reach our goal in 2025 through 

your continued and increased support! 

 



 

A Profile of Marian Lambertson 

In this issue of the newsletter, we have chosen to profile Marian Lambertson, an educator who made significant 

contributions to the students/alumni of CHS in areas beyond the curriculum and classroom.  Her recent passing from us has 

spurred reflection on her accomplishments as a teacher of physical education. She was a driving force to innovate the 

standard curriculum to inspire students to view athletic activity as a life-long pursuit and as a means to better mental and 

physical health.  She was also a major force to open competitive sports at the high school to include female athletes and 

teams.  Every girl who has enjoyed physical ed. classes at CHS or has been part of a Tiger team owes a debt of gratitude to 

Mrs. Lambertson. 

 
 

Marian Lambertsen 

(1933-2023) 
Marian Lambertsen was another great gift to Cohoes High School as an educator, an athletic leader and innovator.  A 

native of Waterford, , Marian graduated from Waterford High School in 1950.   In 1954, she graduated from Russell Sage  

College in Troy with her degree in physical education.  Despite job offers from multiple districts, Marian chose to teach in 

Cohoes, first at Van Schaick Elementary School and then, in 1958, transferring to the High School.  After 29 years of 

teaching, Marian retired in 1988. 

Even in the early years of her career, when the physical education curriculum was dominated by calisthenics, Marian was 

innovative and incorporated sports like archery, tennis, and field hockey into the phys-ed curriculum in order to move 

toward physical activities that students would enjoy and that could become life-long interests for them.  Marian advocated 

for and was successful in instituting intramural basketball, volleyball, tennis, and soccer in the phys-ed program, with a 

long-term goal of developing girls' teams in these sports; by 1964,  she had instituted the intramural girls' bowling program 

which led to the formation of the team that succeeds at CHS today. 

In 1967, CHS joined the Colonial Council, the newly-formed sports league for boys' sports teams in our area.  Marian 

lobbied strongly for the recognition of women's teams in the Council as well.  By 1969, her efforts were rewarded when 

CHS women's basketball, soccer, and volleyball were included in Colonial Council competition.  In 1969, Marian became 

the first faculty advisor of the Girls' Athletic Association of CHS, the counterpart of the long-standing Varsity Club for 

boys' athletics.  At various points in her career, Marian served as coach of the softball team, girls' varsity bowling team, 

girls' basketball team, girls' cheerleading squads and the girls' soccer team that won the first Colonial Council 

championship in 1976. 

Throughout her teaching career, Marian continued to be an innovative educator who consistently strove to teach her 

students the value of health-conscious, enjoyable physical activity throughout their lifetimes.  Her own personal example 

of commitment to sports and life-long physical fitness made her an excellent role model for others. 

 

In Memoriam 

In memory of deceased faculty members of Cohoes High School and 

members of the Alumni Association Board of Directors and Executive Council 

who have left us between 2019 and 2024 

 

 

Anne Bielkiewicz      (1951-2019) 

Social Studies         1976-2006 

 

Michael Cassella      (1941-2021) 

Special Education                 

Coach: Tennis 

 

Deborah Chorbajian      (1962-2022) 

Business Department       2000-2015 

 

John D. Grego    (1928-2023) 

Cohoes High School Alumni Association Executive Council  
 
Marion Lambertson    (1933-2023) 

Physical education Department        1959-1988 

Coach:  multiple sports (see profile) 

 

 
Walter Lipka      (1938-2024) 

Art Department       

 

Joseph A. Loudis    (1942-2020) 

Business Department  1965-2000 

Coach:  Varsity baseball 1966-1971, Varsity basketball 

1967-1988 

 

Warren E. Mannix      (1943-2020) 

Mathematics Department and Photography  1969-1998 

Coach:  Boys' and Girls' Junior Varsity basketball, Girls' 

Varsity Basketball    

 

William E. Reu      (1937-2021) 

former CHS Alumni Association treasurer and newsletter 

editor 
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Awards Ceremony 2024... 

On Tuesday, June 25, 2024 at 6 pm, Cohoes High School held its 

annual Awards/Honors Ceremony in its auditorium to honor and 

recognize the achievements of the Class of '24 in the presence of the 

graduates' families, friends, and guests.  The program began with 

opening remarks by Superintendent Peggy O'Shea and Board of 

Education President Nadia Carey. Principal Laura LePage Tarlo 

introduced this year's valedictorian, Kyle Smith, salutatorian, Nyasia 

Wade, and honorable mention graduate, Luke Paradis.  Honor medals 

and awards/scholarships were presented by Principal Tarlo, Assistant 

principal Heather Bradt,  Athletic Director Jeffrey Huneau, members of 

the guidance staff, officers and sponsors of the Alumni Association, 

and special guests.  The total amount of monies dispensed to seniors 

this year was $84,612; of that amount, $53,300  was made available by 

and through the Cohoes High School Alumni Association. These funds 

were awarded to 79 of the 111 members of the Class of 2024 in a 

record-setting total of 100 awards/scholarships. 

Congratulations to the Class of 2024! 

 

June 2024 

Awards and Scholarships Recipients 

Newsletter Supplement 

 

 ************************************************************************************************ 

 ************************************************************************************************ 

2024 Awards and Scholarships Recipients 

 

Historical/Founders’ Awards:                              Recipient:                                             Sponsor: 

 
Alumni Memorial Award Ashley Fanniff CHS Alumni Association 

Jean Tessier Bartnick Award 

Miriam Newell Biskin Alumni 

     Memorial Award 

Taytum Dudley 

Carli O’Hara 

CHS Alumni Association 

CHS Alumni Association 

 

Mildred B. Donk, Class '48     

Mathematics Award 

Kyle Smith (valedictorian) CHS Alumni Association 

Dorothy A. Gilchrest Award Skye Keparutis CHS Alumni Association 

Mabel Gilman Memorial Award Nyasia Wade (salutatorian) CHS Alumni Association 

Madelon K.Hickey Memorial Award Nyasia Wade (salutatorian) CHS Alumni Association 

Agnes Holleran--English Award Taytum Dudley CHS Alumni Association 

Beatrice Poinsel--Global Studies Award Kyle Smith (valedictorian) CHS Alumni Association 

Marie Tessier--French Award Luke Paradis (honorable mention) CHS Alumni Association 

 



 
June 2024 Awards and Scholarships Recipients 

   
              General Awards:                                   Recipient:                                         Sponsor: 
Joan Andrejko Memorial Award Logan Palmer Tracy, Pam & Robert Andrejko,  

Rosemary Zandri, Joyce Vellutino 

Joseph & Sally Archambeault   

      Memorial  Scholarship 

Chelsey Kerr Steve Napier Jr. 

Cohoes Savings Bank Foundation    

     College Scholarship(s)  (2)                                              

Kevin Stanley 

Luke Rouche 

Cohoes Savings Bank  

  Foundation 

John David Desmond Award Brandon Beaulac Mr. & Mrs. Jeremy McDonald 

Dr. Donald Duclos Memorial Zyaire Gaddy Ms. Catherine Duclos 

Engineering and Technology 

     Achievement Award 

Nicholas Fish James F. & Catherine A. Gero 

For the Love of the Arts Award Gabrielle Verchereau-Greco Mr. & Mrs. Gordon Hirschman 

Henry W. Friedel Jr. Memorial Award Kyle Smith (valedictorian) Ms. Joan Friedel 

Diane T. & John D. Grego  

     Education & Science Award 

Ernest T. Hatch Memorial Award 

Ella Gendron 

 

Devin Hughgill 

Ms. Regina Grego 

 

The Hatch Family 

Leo Heslin Award Luke Paradis (honorable 

mention) 

Paul Van Buskirk 

James V. Marra Memorial Scholarship Conall Stynes Marra's Pharmacy Inc. 

Barbara J. McDonald "I Love Cohoes"   

     Community Service Award 

Lucas Loiselle Rosemary Zandri & Joyce Vellutino 

The McDonald Family 

Anna A. Mroczkowski Award Christopher Cipollo Virginia Ryan 

James T. Shea Memorial Award 

Mary Sorel Nursing/Health Award 

William J. Sorel Business Award 

Julia LeBlanc 

Shay-Lee Moore 

Conall Stynes 

Shea Family 

Children of Mary Sorel  

Children of William J. Sorel 

Francis St. Onge Award Kailyn Law Mrs. Vincent St. Onge 

Vincent St. Onge Award 

Lilian Mary Palka Class of “47 

Marquay Tanksley 

Gabrielle Verchereau-Greco 

Mrs. Vincent St. Onge 

Joyce Vellutino 

     Sister Laura Palka O.S.B.M.  

     Music Award 

   

Lilian Sturgeon Palko 49’ & John 

     Palko Memorial Scholarship 

Luke Paradis (honorable 

mention) 

Adam Biggs 

Jean Ann (Green) Thibodeau '72   

     Health Care Award 

Ava DeChiaro Thibodeau Family 

Trade is a Thing Award Cayden Miron Colleen & Jeremy McDonald 

Women in STEM Award Lillie Garneau Mr. & Mrs. Arianna & Gordon  

 

Rose Couchot Zandri  

     Culinary Arts Award 

 

Brendan MacWhinnie 

     Hirschman 

Mike Zandri  

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 

Class News Column... We would like to use this space in each issue of the newsletter to share news relating to the many 

graduating classes of CHS. We could share news of class reunions in various stages of planning, class-sponsored 

fundraisers or charitable activities/events, meetings of snow birds out-of-state, brainstorming sessions for any class 

activities, etc.. We would especially like to begin by compiling a list of the key contact people for the various classes.  If 

you are that person, or if you know the best contact person for your graduating class, please give us this information by 

using the "contact us" tab on the Association website. 

 



CHSAA 2024 Donor Levels List 

    Platinum Level ($100+) 
Bakey, Bill 

Beaury, MaryAnn 

Beeler , Margery D. 

Belanger, Timothy 

Bonefant, Peter 

Bonefant, Carol 

Claflin, Margaret & Ken 

Curtin, Margaret 

Dahoda, Patricia M. 

Dawkins, Michael & Cynthia 

Defruscio, Arthur   

Dennis, Joanne 

Dudek, Paul 

 
Gold Level ($50+) 
Bolton, Gerald 

Bowen, Sharon & Ronald 

Bowen, Ronald E. 

Cadwallader, Carol  

Callanan, Genevieve 

Chico, Carol 

Cirilli, Erin M. 

Coleman, Joan      
 
Silver Level ($25+) 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bronze Level (donation in excess of dues) 
 
   

Duma, Elizabeth 

Ekiert, Alan J. 

Fisher, Diane 

Geleta,  Leo 

Geleta, Ronald 

Glogowski, Carignan Sandra 

Gorleski, Francis J. 

Grennon, Edmund & Marion 

Guerin, Richard L. 

Guyette, Tom 

Hawron, Michael 

Hervieux, Marilyn 

Hirschman, Arianna 

 

King, Michael 

King, Annette M 

Laranjo,William 

LeFebvre, Robert 

Levine, David DDS 

Levinson, Jean 

Miller, Mary 

Mitchell, Sharon Ann 

Nolan, Arthur D. 

Patrician, Paula 

Philipson, Warren R. 

Powers, Rosalie 

Reber Family  
 

Dooley, Lisa               

Favreau, Jean             

Feldman, Irving M.        

Geleta, Theodore                         

Gorsky, Anne & John.            

Jette, William                 

Knapp, Barry                        

Kutey, Deb 

                                               

 

LaForest,  Rebecca 

Lepage, David 

Mancini, Donna 

Manley, John T. 

Melita, Steven 

Philipson,  Howard M. 

Pingelski, Judith 

Roddy Duda, Pamela  

 

 

Abdelnour, Ethel 

Archambeault, Deborah 

Aveta, Fran                

Blanchard, Shirley           

Blesser, Sandra                

Bolton, Gerald                

Byron, Sandra M.        

Carboni, Edward            

Carter, Thomas W.    

Ceccucci, Gary           

Ceccucci, Roger & Mariann                         

Comley, Lois             

 

Rock, Yahna 

Rynasko, Joseph 

Santoro  Kellogg, Frances 

Schramm, Harold 

Sorel, Stacy & William 

Tanner, Paul 

Tate, Joyce 

Toscano, James  

VanValkenburg, Maryann 

Vellutino, Joyce P. 

Waz, Debra 

Weismann, Millie 

White Clark, Antoinette 

 

Rumsey, Mary      

Shannon, RoseMarie         

Szmyr, Rich & Sandra  

Tofte, George          

Vergoni, Peter            

Walko Harris, Judith 

Winkowski, Richard 

Zandri, Rosemary 

Connors, Alan                                                     

Coutu, Ethel                    

Davis, Deanna         

DeChiaro, Anita          

Fontaine, Crotty Beverly 

Gariepy, Beverly          

Girard, Henry           

Glasheen, John            

Guresz, Caroline     

Hennessy, Jane Bresee 

Hubert, Delores G.       

Killian, Connie 

Klippel,  Margery G                

Lanoue, Maura Halloran & Gary 

LaPlante, Dorothy                     

Lavigna, Bob                           

LePage  Couture,  Sandra             

Long, Mary Jane                

Mastalong, Anthony J.       

McDonald, Josie                                      

Mosteller, Joann                      

Nadeau, Douglas                              

Obzud, Mary Anne                    

Olsen, William                          

Plantier, Bernard                         
Rice, Annette                  

Ropelewski, Gail                        

Russo, Patricia G.& Francis 

Russo, Anthony           

Shahen, Michael            

Smith, Donald               

Turner, Cynthia & John 

Valenti, Charles    

VanBramer, Thomas   

Vautrin, Alice                 

Wade, Jane M. 

Adey, Walt                 

Boprey,  Marlene       

Brennan, Christine    

Brennan, Grace        

Burwell, Sara         

Calarella, Marion J.  

Carboni, Margaret       

Cepiel, Mark J. 

Charbonneau, Virginia B. 

Christopher, David    

Church,  Maria       

Ciccarelli, Mary Jane 

Cochrane, Samual 

Comi, Thomas     

Connelly, Sheila   

Couture, Kevin 

D’Angelico, Anthony  

Davignon, Loretta 

Dawkins, John 

Delorimier, Calvin R. 

Devoe, Nancy     

Deitcher, Stephen 

Donlon, William B. 

Emanatian, David    

Ensel, Peter            

Gansle, Sandra 

Geleta, Anne                 

Green, Michael       

Johnston, Jean M. 

Kennedy, Margaret 

Lindeman, Mary Gail 

Lipka, Diane            

Marble, Edward    

Maswich, Maureen   

Paskin, Carol        

Patterson, Judy   

Peplowski, Rev. Sigmond 

Romeo,Yolanda 

Santarcangelo, Jim 

Schwartz, Louise                     

Shields, Anne                

Simonds. Joan                        

Stott,  Mary Myrtle           

Straight, Margaret             

Szmyr, Ellen                    

Szozda, Stanley & Cheryl 

Turner, John                       

Tyson, Leah May     

Villagomez, Daniel          

Weiler, David M.         

Welcome, Joan               

Williams, Judith G. 



              2024 Honorarium/Memoriam Donors 
 

Donors:      In Honor/Memory of: 
 

                      Beaury, MaryAnn                   Alberta & John Grennon 

Beeler, Margery D.                  Mildred Donk (Mother) 

Blanchard, Shirley                   Mary (Senez) Thomas (KMA '56) 

Blesser, Sandra                     Judith (Judy) Hawkins Keehan 

Bolton, Gerald        Katie (Bolton) Pinke 

Bonefant, Peter        Class of ‘62 

Bonefant, Carol        Founders Award 

Boprey, Marlene        Class of ‘56 

Bowen, Sharon & Ronald        Paul Bowen &  

      MaryAnn Spizowski Rosetti 

Brennan, Grace M.       Sylvia R. Bartolomeo (KMA) 

Cadwallader, Carol                  Deceased Alumni  

Carboni, Edward        Louis Mariotti 

Ceccucci, Roger & Mariann    Daniel Ceccucci '94   

                                                 Roy Ceccucci “63 

Chico, Carol Francolini       Jeannie Zandri Francolini ‘42 

Church, Maria        Daniel R. Mencucci '68 

Cirilli, Erin M.        Deceased members Class of ‘79 

Coleman, Joan                         Beatrice Poinsel 

Comi, Thomas                         Class of ‘60  

Comley, Lois                    Albert Comley 

Connelly, Sheila        Patricia Bowen Moryl 

Connors, Alan        Helen Schmichael 

Coutu, Ethel        MiIdred Donk  

Couture, Kevin                        Willsey/Couture Family 

Dahoda, Patricia M.                 Sister Diane Tucker CHS ‘57 

Davignon, Loretta                    Marion Malley Walsh, Ann Marie 

         Malley, Gloria Malley Reavey 

                                                 Delores Malley Maney Hathaway 

Davis Deanna                     Joel E. Berkan ‘58 

Dawkins, Michael & Cynthia Ruth Dawkins 

DeChiaro, Anita                       Louis Moschini, Jr. 

Dooley, Lisa        Cortland and Joan Seguin 

Duma, Elizabeth                      Elizabeth Gels Duma ‘49 

Ekiert, Alan J.        Raymond Dingley & Susan Ekiert 

Ensel, Peter        Peter, Almeda, Rona Ensel 

Favreau, Jean        Dr. Metro & Helen Myresko, 

          Steve Sturgeon 

Feldman, Irving        Joyce, Bill, Ron, Al &Sandy Feldman 

Fisher, Diane M.        Class of 1968 

Gariepy, Beverly        Gloria Dame 

Geleta, Ronald        Bob “Blooper” Patrician 

Glogowski Carignan, Sandra   Class of ‘60 

Gorsky, Anne & John       Judy Gorsky VanCampen '59 

Grennon, Edmund & Marion   Deceased Classmates                 

Guyette, Thomas        Marie Tessier 

Hawron, Michael        Libby, Jane, Mary & John Hawron 

Hervieux, Marilyn       Roy Hervieux, Helen Berlin,  

      Elaine Hobbs 

Hubert, Delores G.        Russell Goncharuk 

Jette, William        Cohoes Veterans 

Johnston, Jean M.       Jonathan Johnston 

Kennedy, Margaret       Miranda Family 

Killian, Connie        John & Ida Kusaywa 

King, Michael        Class of ‘78 

Knapp, Barry        Viola Prouty 

Kutey, Deb        Dan Mencucci Jr. ‘68 

LaPlante, Dorothy       Helen Godfrey Marinucci, 

         Carolyn Godfrey Zabrisky,  

         Peter Dahoda 

Laranjo, William        Phyllis Adamczyk Laranjo '59 

Lavigna, Bob        Deceased members Class of '63 

 

Donors:                          In Honor/Memory of: 

LaPage Couture, Sandra     Susie Reed ‘73 

Levine,  David DDS     Miriam Biskin 

Lipka, Diane      Judy Gorsky VanCampen ‘59 

Long, Mary Jane      Jean Stay Wells '55, Shirley  

                                               Stay Einhorn '52,  

    Phyllis Stay Steivater '57 

       Marsha Wilkolaski Verkler ‘70 

Mancini, Donna      Denise (White) Ringer 

Mastalong, Anthony     Deceased members Class of '53 

Maswich, Maureen     Stephen Maswich 

McDonald, Josie     McDonald’s (Stephen & Family) 

Melita, Steven      John Melita '51, Ric Tombari '47 

Miller, Mary       Alice English 

Mitchell, Sharon Ann     Edmond & Josephine Mitchell 

Nadeau, Douglas      Donald E. Nadeau 

Nolan, Arthur D.       Laurel Nolan 

Obzud, Mary Anne     Class of ‘64 

Olsen, William      Ralph L. Olsen 

Paskin, Carol      Robert Darwak ’57, Joseph Darwak ‘61 

Patrician, Paula      Bob "Blooper" Patrician '63 

Philipson, Warren R.     Class of ‘60 

Philipson, Howard M.     Coach Bob Gullie 

Plantier, Bernard      Madelon K. Hickey 

Powers, Rosalie Ferguson     Sisters Alice, Joyclyn,  

    Janet & Mary Dell 

Reber Family      Elizabeth Gels Duma ‘49 

Rice, Annette      Mary Jean Bouleris (Ardegna) 

Roddy, Pamela      Paula Duda Boyer ‘74 

Romeo, Yolanda      Deceased members Class of '53 

Ropelewski, Gail      Deceased members Class of '59   

Rumsey, Mary       Margaret Santarcangelo Sala '56 

       Gennaro Appell ‘85 

Russo, Anthony      Mary Archambeault 

Santoro Kellogg, Fran     Loretta Santoro 

Simonds, Joan      Deceased classmates '55 

Smith, Donald      Bill Reu 

Spadoni, Cadwallader     Deceased Alumni 

Sorel, Stacie & William     John ’56, Sandra Smith Gillie’57 

Szmyr, Sandra & Richard     Richard Szmyr 

Szmyr, Ellen      Stephen Szmyr 

Tate, Joyce      Dr. Metro Myresko, Agnes Holleran, 

       Mary Russo Archambeault 

Tofte, George      Armand St. Onge ‘57 

Van Bramer, Thomas F.      Mike Donnini, Tommy Shannon 

VanValkenburg, Maryann     Class of ‘66 

Vautrin, Alice      Class of ‘56 

Vergoni, Peter      Class of “60 

Villagomez, Daniel     KMA ‘76 

Walko Harris, Judith     Ms. Halloran, Ms. Gilman 

Waz, Debra      Danny Potyrala 

Weismann, Mildred     Deceased members Class of '57 

Welcome, Joan      Jonathan Johnson 

White Clark, Antoinette     Roberta A. Clark Sr. ‘55 

Winkowski, Richard     Joan Pratt Winkowski 

 

 

 

 

 

Multiple donations by one individual received between June 1 

and May 31 are combined to determine that person's "donor 

level".  Unfortunately, this may also occur if we receive 

donations from persons with the same name on their donation 

form, with no differentiation noted. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Cohoes High School Alumni Association Dues/Donations 2024 

PLEASE PRINT 

Name:________________________________Maiden:___________________Class:________  

Address-Street:____________________________________________________________  

City:_________________________________________State:____________Zip:___________  

Phone:_______________________Email:_________________________________________  

Donation in memory/honor of:__________________________________________________  

Send checks to:                                                                          Dues paid ($10)____________                                                                        

CHS Alumni Association                                                          Donation:_________________                    

P.O.Box 115           Total enclosed:_____________             

Cohoes, New York 12047     

Payments/donations may also be paid via: Venmo@CHS Alumni                                              

Website: cohoeshighschoolalumniassociation.org                                                                            

The Alumni Association is non-profit; all contributions are tax deductible.                                                     

The newsletter will be available to read on our website. Would you also like to continue to 

receive a paper copy of the newsletter in the mail?    Yes_____  No_____ 

 

 
P.O. Box 115                                                                                                                                                      
Cohoes, NY 
12047 

 


